
Village of Mannsville 
106 Lilac Park Dr. 

PO Box 153 
Mannsville NY  13661 

315-465-5515 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 Please be advised that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Mannsville 

will hold a public hearing on the 17th day of March 2025, for review of the Fiscal 

Year 2025-2026 tentative budget as proposed by the Board of Trustees.  This 

budget meeting will be held at 7:00 pm at the Municipal Building, Lilac Park Dr. 

Mannsville, NY. 

 

Paula Easton 

Clerk/Treasurer 

Village of Mannsville 


